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Dear Friends at ROBS,  
         
 
     On behalf of Suburban Housing and myself, I would like to thank you for your 
overwhelming generosity to our children.  
 As you may know, our parents often struggle to provide their children with 
Christmas gifts due to financial struggles. Without your support, many of our clients 
would be without anything for their children.  
     This year was especially difficult due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic. God 
bless you for going above and beyond and taking time out of your busy schedules to 
make Christmas special for our children. I hope that the New Year brings health and 
happiness to all.  
 
     
 
          Sincerely, 
                 Beth Burke, LMSW  
 
 


